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Our Beloved sister passed away on Tuesday 17th September and her Seonghwa service will take place in 
Maidstone on the 8 November at 1:15pm… 
 
Our dear elder sister Joan Langrick passed away Tuesday 17 September 2024, at the age of 93. Joan had 
been suffering with breast cancer and health issues for several years. She never let her health situation 
dampen her enthusiasm to witness. When she was not able to go out anymore, she used Radio Kent and 
LBC to get her message out to the public. She was a well-known voice on the radio and championed the 
cause of the homeless. Joan was active until the very last months of her life. She was a great ambassador 
for our True Parents. 
 
Her Seonghwa service will take place in Maidstone on the 8 November at 1:15pm. The address is: 
 

Vinters Park Crematorium 
Bearsted Road 
Weavering 
Maidstone 
Kent 
ME14 5LG 

 
If you would like to attend, please let Franklin and Cecilie know, by email at franklinandcecilie@ 
gmail,com, or by phone. The family would like to know how many people will attend. Thank you. 
 
Joan would appreciate donations towards her charity instead of flowers. Details to come. 
 


